
Tay Valley Township

June 23td,2021

The Honourable Doug Ford
Premier of Ontario
Premier's Office
Room 281, Legislative Building
Queen's Park
Toronto, ON M7A 1A1

Dear Premier Ford:

Sent via Email: premier@ontario.ca

RE: Provincial Hopsital Funding of Major Capital Equipment

The Council of the Corporation of Tay Valley Township is requesting that further
consideration be given to having the Province be financially responsible for the
replacement costs associated with all major capitalequipment in hospitals, as
municipalities across the province are facing major shortfalls in meeting their financial
obligations set out in their asset management plans and cannot afford to directly absorb
the financial responsibility for the replacement costs of the hospitals' major capital
equipment without jeopardizing their financial sustainability.

lf you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned
at (613) 267-5353 ext. 130 or clerk@tavvallevtwp.ca.

Sincerely,

Brian Campbell,

cc: All municipalities in Ontario
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